

## FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

October 28, 2020

Dear Parents and Youth:

Beginning next week (November 4th), we will be doing things a little different for Wednesday Night Gatherings.

- The Church will not be unlocked until 5:30PM. If you walk from school and weather is bad, call my cell phone.
- JUNIOR HIGH (5th grade-8th grade) will be meeting from 6:00-7:00PM
- HIGH SCHOOL (9th grade-12th grade) will be meeting from 7:00-8:00PM

If you have teens in both groups, there will be a place for them to go while the other group is meeting. This can be used as a time for them to work on any school work they need to get done.

As a reminder, the church is still following the CDC guidelines. This means your teen needs to bring a mask with them.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

In Christ,

Olivia Pannell

**Director of Youth Ministries** 

OP/ldg